
    It was a busy day at work.  I printed out progress reports and got them in teachers’
boxes.  I did a little discipline entry but have more to do tomorrow.  We had our Media &
Technology Advisory Committee meeting this afternoon.  It went well.  I also did some
Christmas shopping from the art teachers at work.  They have a sale each year and a portion
of the profits go to help needy families at our school.  I ran by Big Lots and picked up some
cereal and then headed home.  I relaxed and watched “Little People, Big World” this
evening.
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